
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:  Mayor and Council Members 
 
FROM:  Brie Franco, Intergovernmental Relations Officer 
 
THROUGH: Veronica Briseño, Assistant City Manager 
 
DATE:  December 2, 2022 
 
SUBJECT: Condemning the Supreme Court’s rulings in West Virginia v. EPA and Dobbs v. Jackson 

Women’s Health Organization (Resolution No. 20220728-100) 
 
 
On July 28, 2022, Council passed Resolution No. 20220728-100 condemning the Supreme Court’s rulings 
in West Virginia v. EPA and Dobbs v. Jackson Women’s Health Organization.  
 
The resolution directs the City Manager to send copies of the resolution to the Judiciary Committee of 
both the United States House of Representatives and United States Senate, the Texas federal 
delegations, and the President of the United States.   
 
The Intergovernmental Relations Office was assigned this task and sent this resolution to the above 
entities on Monday, November 28, 2022.   
 
If you have additional question, please contact me at Brie.Franco@austintexas.gov.  
 
cc: Spencer Cronk, City Manager 

 

https://services.austintexas.gov/edims/document.cfm?id=389103
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